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Up coming events…. 

Breakfast Club –everyday Monday to Friday 

   8.45-9.15am  

 

Thursday Canteen open every Thursday! 

Tue 10-Fri 13 NAPLAN testing for Yrs 3 & 5 

Wed 11 May P&C Meeting 3.50pm 

Mon 23 May Yr7, 2023 Parent Information Night 

Moruya High School, 4-6pm 

Thur 26 May Sorry Day 

Fri 10 Jun School Photos 

 

Dear parents, carers and grandparents,  

We Need You and We Want YOU! 

The P&C Meeting is tomorrow, on Wednesday, 

11 May at 3.50 in Mrs Niddrie’s Room. The 

children can play outside where we can see 

them. I will set up the urn for a cuppa and have 

some nice biscuits. We would like 

parents/carers to attend to talk about our school 

and put forward ideas and strategies to improve 

and/or assist students, staff and/or parents at 

Mogo Public School. Things like - Is the black 

school t-shirt material too hot in Summer? Do 

we need to have someone from 

Katungul/Yumaro visit our school to assist 

parents to apply for and/or get the most out of 

NDIS funding? Do we need to upgrade our 

parent app and what do you want on it? For 

example, your child’s attendance/calendar of 

events/ notes etc. What would help you as a 

parent? 

 

I would like to say how proud I was of the 

students who attended the Anzac Day March. 

They were very well behaved, respectful and 

keen to march. We had students from 

Kindergarten to Year 6. Congratulations to 

Tyler, Lukah, Scarlett. Allie, Hope, Maddison, 

Mal, Skye, Zhane, Amiirah and Lilly. Please 

check out our photos.  

 
Our Mother’s Day Breakfast was a wonderful 

tribute to our amazing mothers, carers and 

grandmothers to thank them for all that they do 

everyday for our students. I hope all the 

mums/carers enjoyed the chocolates, paintings, 

photos and other special presents made by the 

children. Hope you felt spoilt and much 

appreciated on Thursday and Sunday.  

 

We had a fantastic Movie Night with the 

Preschool which was organised by the Mogo 

Chamber of Commerce. We had 65 or more 

people attend the event. Despite the cold a great 

night was had by all. A big thank you to Sarah 

for organising the event and to Richard for 

doing the barbeque, Adam Nye, Janine and 

Juanita who all had hands on deck to ensure the 

set up and pack up occurred without a hitch.  

 

NAPLAN assessments are this week on 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. It is only 

for Year 3 and Year 5. If they miss the day they 

can catch it up on another day this week.  

 

Moruya High Parent Information Session will 

be Monday, 23 May – 4 pm-6pm. Year 5 and 

Year 6 Parents can attend. Flyer is attached. 
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Artwork for Mogo Community NAIDOC week 

flyer, completed by K-6 students. Winners of 

the design will be chosen, and all participants 

will receive an art pack. A big thank you to 

Aunty Kizzy for organising the artwork and to 

the Mogo Community Chamber of Business for 

the art packs. 

 

The Cross Country was a big success. The 

children thoroughly enjoyed running in the 

event. It was lovely to see so many parents and 

students watching and cheering other students 

on. Tyrone, Rhiarla and Skye made the District 

Carnival at Tuross. A big thank you to Aunty 

Kat who attended the event to support our 

children and their families for taking them. All 

of the staff are very proud of the efforts of all 

the students. 

 

Ms Lynn Dallas 

Teaching Principal 

 

Bilima  

Bilima would like to wish all our mum's, 

grandmothers, and carer's a fabulous 

Mother's Day. We hope you all got spoilt 

and that the little pressies we made you 

gave you a great big SMILE! 

 

Year 3 and Year 5 are sitting NAPLAN 

this week and because we are great 

story tellers, love reading and enjoy our 

numbers, we are confident in ourselves 

to do the best we can with all the 

NAPLAN tasks. 

 

We are participating in Fitness every 

day and are enjoying seeing how fit and 

active we are becoming. Our 

coordination and reflex skills have 

improved immensely already! We look 

forward to seeing how fit we will be by 

the end of term! 

Catrina Niddrie  
 

Waagura 

Waagura has had a great fortnight! We 

have started our unit of work on The BFG 

by Roald Dahl. Three of our students; 

Tyrone, Skye and Rhiarla put in a great 

effort at the Regional Cross Country. 

The Brumbies came and taught us some 

Rugby Union skills on Friday and we have 

also started our music lessons with Jazz 

Man Pete. 

Andrew Craft 

 

PERMISSION NOTES 

Each year we need to update our Permission notes. 

Please check your child’s bag, for the following 

notes: 

Yr 7 -2023 Expression of Interest. Please return 

ASAP 

Photos/Child Protection/Local Area permission 

Scripture class attendance 

Yr 5 & 6 Hoodies & Yr6 Shirts 

Katungul Aboriginal Otitis Media & Eye Health 

Program consent 

Please complete the forms and return them to the 

office ASAP. 

Thank you. 
 

CANTEEN 

Canteen is open every Thursday. Please get orders 

by 10am. 

Spag Bol & Drink  $6 

Special Fried Rice & Drink $6 

 

P&C NEWS 

A huge thank you to all who brought tickets in our 

Mother’s Day Raffle. Over $781 was raised from the 

raffle and the stall. Congratulations to our winners: 

1st Kaderah N 

2nd Isabelle G 

3rd Riyan N 

4th Chris Mc 

5th Adam N 

6th  Tyrone R 

7th Riyan N 

8th Tyler H 

9th Lukah W 

10th Nyree N 

11th Mal B 
 

Thank you to our school patron, Sallianne for 

arranging all these fabulous gifts. 
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The next P&C meeting is Wednesday, 11 May at 

3.50pm in the Mrs Niddrie’s classroom. All 

welcome. 

 

We are in desperate need of a Secretary. Tasks 

include taking the minutes of the meeting and typing 

them up & dealing with any correspondence. If you 

feel you could do this job please come along to our 

next meeting on 11 May. Thank you. 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

• Mogo Aboriginal Preschool. Ph: 4411 8453 

for enrolment details.  

• Mogo SUPA Club, 3rd Tuesday of the month 

at Boomerang Meeting Place 3.30-5.30pm 

• Mayor’s Writing Competition writing 

workshops at Eurobodalla Libraries 

Book your budding writers into one of our 

workshops and they'll get help to turn their 

great ideas into wonderful stories for the 

2022 Mayor’s Writing Competition. Free 

workshops, suitable for students aged 8 

years and up. 

Narooma Library: Saturday 14 May - 

9.30am to 11.30am 

Moruya Library: Saturday 28 May - 1pm 

to 3pm 

Book via our ‘What’s on at the libraries’ 

events page: www.esc.nsw.gov.au/libraries 

or by phoning Moruya Library on (02) 

4474 1333. 

 
 

 Thank you to Coles 

Batemans Bay for our 

Mother’s Day 

Chocolates. 

 
 

 
 

 

http://www.esc.nsw.gov.au/libraries
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Movie night 

  
 

Cross Country family fun 

     
 

    
 

Brumbies visit 

       
 

   
 



 

T:\Office\Newsletters\2022\Term 2\10 May 2022.docx 

Mother’s Day Artwork 
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Mogo Community NAIDOC Flyer Artwork 

     
 

 


